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Congress of the nited States
Houge of Wepregentatives
Waghington, B.E. 20515

February 11, 1977 '

Dr..Henry Blackburn

School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackbu#n?

Congratulations on receiving the Dana Award
from the American Health Foundation. Your
comments on preventive medicine, just brought
to my attention, are excellent.

We find your "expert" and "official" national
diet recommendations very interesting.

With best wishes.

Aonald M. Fraser



